
 

FSSAI withdraws recall order for imported 

dried oregano 

Our Bureau  New Delhi | July 20, 2021 

The food safety authority acted on an INFOSAN alert on detection of Salmonella in Sweden 

in imported dried oregano from Chile 

The Food Safety and Standards Authority of India (FSSAI) has withdrawn its earlier order 

which had flagged safety concerns in dried oregano imported from Chile after receiving an 

alert from the International Food Safety Authority Network (INFOSAN). 
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